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To whom this may concern, 

I just want to state that I am against SB 243. Since most gun involved deaths in 

Oregon are due to suicide not homicide I Believe that SB 243, misses the point. I 

believe that whatever effect it does have will be minimal except for putting law 

abiding citizens at more risk in the long run . I also don't believe the taking away 

citizens rights is the way to handle it.  Warren Norberg.  


